
 

 

 Back Talk                                                                 

T H E  I O W A  C H A P T E R  O F  T H E  P A R A L Y Z E D  V E T E R A N S  O F  A M E R I C A  
 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 
 

Message From President      

Jon Schneider                           2 

 

Message  From National    

Director Kenny Lloyd           3 

 

Message From  National PVA 

Veterans Benefits Dept..          4 

 

Message From Executive   

Director Kim Gould             5 

 

PVA Scholarship Program     6 

 

Bowl-a-thon Players Sheet      7 

 

IPVA Trapshoot                    8-9 

 

IPVA Gun Raffle                    10 

 

IPVA Pistol Shoot                   11 

 

Calendar of Events                 14 

 

PVA Sports Schedule             16 

 

Sporting Opportunities          17 

 

Vehicle Donation Program    18 

 

Chapter Birthdays                  19 

     2015 

January / February 

 

 

IOWA CHAPTER   

PARALYZED  VETERANS  OF AMERICA  
3703 ½ DOUGLAS AVE.  DES MOINES, IA  50310  

(515)  277 -4782 

 

WHEELCHAIR AWARENESS  

BOWL-A-THON   

     SUNDAY, APRIL 12 
      

     Choose your teams NOW!  
 

     Gather friends, family, co-workers 
     and have fun while experiencing what itȭs like to bowl from a 

     WHEELCHAIR! 
 

DONATIONS:             $80 per Team or $20 per Individual  
 

*Each bowler plays 2  games (in a wheelchair)  of 9 pin no tap. * 
*We will provide the wheelchairs, some pointers and some laughter! * 

*This will give you some insight  on problems faced by wheelchair users. * 
* Pizza and Soda Provided * 

 
 

 
Company Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________ City:_________________ ST:_______ Zip:_______________ 
 
Contact Name: _________________________________________Phone: ______________________________________ 
 
  _______ Yes, we want to enter a Team, our $80  is enclosed. 
 

  ________ Yes, we want to Sponsor a Team, please provide bowlers to   
                 represent us, our $80 is enclosed. 
 

  ________ No, but would like to  cont ribute a tax deductible donation.  
 

  ________ Yes, I want to participate (individual), my $20  is enclosed. 
 
 

Please make checks payable to: Iowa Chapter PVA 
 

The Iowa Chapter of  Paralyzed Veterans of America is a Non -profit 501(c) 3 organization whose 
mission is to improve the quality of life for veterans of the U.S Armed Forces and others who have a 
spinal cord injury or disease.  
 

SEE Players Sheet On Page  7 
 

  

WHERE:  Plaza Lanes 
   2701 Douglas Ave. 
   Des Moines, IA 
    
WHEN:   Sunday, April 12 
 
CHECK IN:    12:30 p.m.   
 
START TIME:   1:00 p.m. 
  
ENTRY DEADLINE:   April 3 
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A Message From The President  

Jon R. Schneider  

DEVICE BEING TESTED BY VA MAY PUT END TO PRESSURE ULCERS  

As many IPVA members know, pressure ulcers (commonly known as bed sores) are one of 

the most troublesome and painful complications for patients during a long hospital stay, but a 

joint project between the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Center for Innovation and 

General Electric (GE) Global Research may one day make pressure ulcers a thing of the past. 

 

A VA's multi-disciplinary team of scientists have combined an array of sensing and analytical 

tools, including motion analysis, thermal profiling, image classification/segmentation, 3-D 

object reconstruction and vapor detection into a single medical sensing handheld probe to  

assess and monitor the progression of bed sores or pressure ulcers. The device is currently in 

pilot testing at the Augusta, Georgia, VA Medical Center Spinal Cord Injury Unit. The probe 

integrates multiple sensing capabilities with analytics and user support features to more 

acutely measure pressure ulcer formation and/or to determine if an ulcer is healing.  

 

ñVA is pleased to work with GE to pilot a technology that holds the promise of  

revolutionizing the protocol for preventing and treating painful bed sores. As you know if    

patients are not turned on a regular basis, they can develop bed sores during their hospital stay 

as pressure builds up on their skin. By combining physical inspection with the technology 

capable of allowing real-time monitoring, doctors may be able to prevent ulcers from forming 

or advancing. This innovation is about providing the best care to our Veterans and              

collaborations like this one with GE helps VA's healthcare staff do just that.ò  Individuals 

with spinal cord injuries with loss of sensation and mobility are particularly at risk for        

developing pressure ulcers. According to the VA, in U.S. hospitals alone, an estimated 2.5 

million patients per year develop pressure ulcers, which require treatment.  

  

ñPressure ulcers are a very pervasive, but also very preventable condition for hospital        

patients,ò said Ting Yu, GEôs Principal Investigator on the pressure ulcer prevention and care 

program. ñThe device can help detect the earliest signs of ulcer formation. It also provides a 

more objective and comprehensive assessment of the wound to understand its progression. 

GE is now testing this device with VA in a clinical setting to see if it provides the kind of      

Information that will help hospitals reduce and one day eliminate pressure ulcers from        

developing with patients.ò  

 

We wish the VA and GE all success in the project! 

 

JRS 
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2015 Advocacy / Legislative Seminar 

by Kenny Lloyd 

National Director 

The first week in March, I was scheduled to attend the Advocacy/Legislative Seminar in Washington DC. The last time I attended this event 

they had a snow storm and I didnôt get to visit with any of our legislatures at the capital.  This trip was different only in the fact that due to 

weather, I could not make the trip at all!  Below are some of the issues I had planned on discussing with our law makers.  I have provided this 

information to our Senators and Representatives as well as how PVA stands on those issues. These are issues that involve all of our members 

and, as members, you should talk to the legislators that are in your area. The more people that talk to our legislators the more they are going 

to listen.  

 

EXPAND ELIGIBILITY FOR VA CAREGIVER SUPPORT SERVICES  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ Congress should introduce and pass legislation that would expand eligibility for VAôs comprehensive caregiver assistance benefits 

to veterans with a serious illness or disease regardless of veteransô dates of injury or illness.  

CAPACITY REPORTING MANDATE FOR VA SPECIALIZED SYSTEMS OF CARE  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ Congress must reinstate an annual capacity reporting requirement, without a specific end date, for the Department of Veterans Af-

fairs to maintain its ability to provide for the unique health care needs of severely disabled veteransðveterans with spinal cord   

injury/disease, blindness, amputations and mental illnessðas originally mandated by P.L. 104-262. 

¶ Congressional oversight is needed to ensure that the Department of Veterans Affairs is meeting capacity requirements within the 

recognized specialized systems of care.  

IMPROVE TRAVEL BENEFITS FOR CATASTROPHICALLY DISABLED VETERANS  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ Congress should expand travel reimbursement benefits to non-service connected catastrophically disabled to encourage them travel 

to VA medical centers to receive the most appropriate care in a timely manner. 

SUPPLEMENTAL AUTOMOBILE GRANTS FOR ELIGIBLE VETERANS  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ VA should provide supplementary automobile grants to eligible veterans in amounts equaling the difference between total amount they 

previously used and the current grant maximum in effect at the time they are replacing their vehicles. 

INCLUSION OF PROCREATIVE SERVICES IN VA HEALTH CARE  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ PVA urges Congress to pass S. 469, the ñWomen Veterans and Families Health Services Act of 2015.ò This legislation would authorize 

VA to provide veterans with reproductive assistance services.   

INCREASE IN CHAMPVA  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ PVA urges Congress to pass H.R. 218 and S. 170, the ñCHAMPVA Childrenôs Care Protection Act of 2015.ò   

PROTECTION OF SPECIALIZED SERVICES  

¶ PVAôs Position: 

¶ Congress must ensure that the VA has the necessary resources to protect and improve specialized services. 

¶ Congress should reauthorize the capacity reporting requirement for special treatment and rehabilitative needs of veterans. 

¶ Congress must provide effective and ongoing oversight concerning the VAôs specialized services.   

STRENGTHEN SOCIAL SECURITY  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ PVA supports a clean rebalancing of payroll taxes to address the immediate needs of the SSDI trust fund and opposes efforts to hold 

this hostage to unnecessary benefit cuts.  

¶ PVA believes it is time to enact improvements that will ensure the systemôs long term viability while strengthening this important 

part of our nationôs social insurance safety net 

COMPLEX REHAB TECHNOLOGY RECOGNITION UNDER MEDICARE  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ PVA believes a Separate Medicare Complex Rehabilitation Technology (CRT) recognition structure is needed.  

¶ PVA asks that Congress pass the "Ensuring Access to Quality Complex Rehabilitation Technology Act," a bipartisan bill that will create 

a separate recognition category for complex rehab technology. 

MODIFY CHARITABLE VEHICLE DONATION PROGRAM  
PVAôs Position: 

¶ Congress should restore the valuation timing of charitable vehicle donations to the beginning of the process so donors can make in-

formed decisions about their contribution. 
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The SCI&D respite care is recognized as an important consideration for families and caregivers of physically-dependent veterans. Each    veteran using 

attendant care is offered respite care on the SCI&D unit in a VA medical center having an SCI&D center, unless a veteran   requests its provision in another 

setting. The duration of any respite care admission, absent complicating medical factors, is not to exceed 14 days. However, the total of all respite care for a 

veteran in a year, absent complicating factors, generally does not exceed 30 days. When we think about respite care concerning our veterans with SCI&D, 

these services provide caregivers a planned period of relief from the physical and emotional demands associated with providing care. 

 

Although, this is one of the components of the SCI&D Centers system of care, which includes such components for those that are under its registry, the 

Veterans HealthCare Administration (VHA) provides similar programs as well. For instance, the VAôs Geriatrics and Extended Care Services has a respite 

care program, which provides service that pays for a person to come to a veteran's home or for a veteran to go to a program while their family caregiver 

takes a break. While a veteran gets respite care, the family caregiver can run errands or go out of town for a few days without worrying about leaving the 

Veteran alone at home. We all know the importance of having these programs, as they  contribute to the veteranôs well being and their quality of life. The 

PVA tries to work with our veterans, and the clinical staff to ensure that these services are provided as needed.  

 

Respite Care is for Veterans who need skilled services, case management, and assistance with activities of daily living (e.g., bathing or    getting dressed) or 

instrumental activities of daily living (e.g., fixing meals and taking medicines); while our SCI/D veterans fit this bill, we are aware of how the respite care 

program can help lower the stress the veterans and their family caregiver may feel when managing a veteran's long term care needs at home. The respite 

care program is just one of the many services provided to our veterans, and we are truly thankful for those that it benefits. 

 

If you should have any questions concerning this topic, please feel free to contact your local National Service Officer at 515-323-7544 or  

1800-795-3602. 

A Message from PVA National Service Office 

Respite Care 
By: Anthony Steele, Central-Central Area Manager 

Florida Family Association Attacks Paralyzed Veterans of America 

  

The Iowa Chapter of Paralyzed Veterans of America is aware of the campaign undertaken by Florida Family Association  founder David 

Caton to intimidate our organization into removing all PVA content from being shown on Al-Jazeera America. The Florida-based           

organization, which has been characterized as a hate group by the Southern Poverty Law Center, has successfully intimidated other compa-

nies and organizations into removing their ads and now seeks to add another victim to the list. 

Paralyzed Veterans of America's goal is to share our message of assistance and support for disabled veterans as broadly as possible to all 

available outlets. Paralyzed Veterans is not a ñtop advertiserò with any network. Paralyzed Veterans does not pay for airtime for public   

service announcements shown at the network's discretion and is appreciative of the support of the organizations that communicate our    

message about assisting veterans. Paralyzed Veterans believes deeply in the American values we hold so dear: freedom of speech and     

freedom of expression. 

  

Paralyzed Veterans of America fights for quality health care and benefits for all veterans, while helping seriously wounded    veterans live to 

their fullest potential. We fight for a barrier-free America for all people with disabilities and help veterans with disabilities get quality    

treatment, good jobs and vital services free of charge. 

  

Organizations like the Florida Family Association who have the freedom to express their views without fear of censorship owe much to our 

nationôs veterans. Among the organizations the Florida Family Association has attacked are Disney, Proctor & Gamble, Lowes, Home    

Depot, Rosetta Stone and Goldman Sachs. 

  

You can read more about Florida Family Association at http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Florida_Family_Association. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Kim at 515-669-8746. 

Handicap Accessible Van For Sale 

 

2011 Toyota Sienna with Braun Conversion Package. 

(Lowered Floors, Kneeling, Tie Downs, etc.) 

45,000 Miles 

Asking Price:  $32,000 

 

Please call Ann Hegstrom at 515-480-8662 with any 

questions or interest in purchase. 
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From the Desk of the Executive Director 

 

Kim Gould  

The weather is beautiful and spring has sprung.  Iowa PVA has a very busy spring and summer planned and we hope you all 

will come and join us. 

 

¶ April is PVA Awareness Month.  We will be set up in the lobby of the DSM VA on Thursday, April 16 from 9:00 a.m. - 

noon serving cake and educating veterans on PVA.  Please come and join us. 

¶ The second Thursday of each month at 6:30 p.m., IPVA sponsors bingo at the DSM VA CLC.  This is fun for us as well 

as the players.  Feel free to contact us and volunteer. 

¶ April 12 is our Bowling Event!  We always have such a great time doing this.  Last year we had almost 80 participants.   

       Everyone bowls from a wheelchair.  We are terrible and make fun of each other, but it is very difficult and fun.  Pizza     

       and soda are provided.  Please see the cover and page 7 of this newsletter for details. 

¶ April 25 and 26 is our Annual Turkey Hunt.  The hunt is held on Kenny Lloydôs farm and lunch and breakfast are  

      provided.   These are normally very successful hunts.  See the notice below.  

¶ April 25 is the Spring Carnival at the Iowa Veterans Home.  This is a wonderful opportunity to visit with these veterans 

and have a great time playing carnival games and awarding prizes.  

¶ 5/4 - 5/9 is PVA National Convention in San Diego.  It is at this meeting that we review next years budget. 

¶ 5/15-5/17 IPVA is hosting a national PVA Pistol and Trapshoot Event in Cedar Rapids, IA.  These events allow for all 

shooters (disabled and able-bodied) to compete side by side. See pages 8-9 and 11. 

¶ In June, we head for the Castaways Disabilities Fishing Event in Ely, MN.  This event runs from 6/6 - 6/13.  This is our 

second year co-sponsoring this great event. 

¶ 6/21 - 6/26 are the National Veterans Wheelchair Games in Dallas, TX.  We are sending a full team this year.  Good 

luck, Iowa Chargers! 

¶ On 7/25 the Cedar Rapids Eagle Riders will be hosting a benefit motorcycle ride and bash in support of Iowa PVA.  This 

group has been very supportive of us in the past  and continues with plans to support our mission.  I will provide more 

details as we get closer to the event date. 

¶ Finally, in the midst of all of thisé.we are moving.  We are in the final stages of purchasing a property at  

      7025 Hickman Rd. Suites 1 and 2.  This will be a lovely, easily accessible location.  There are renovations to be  

      completed and modifications to be made so we do not anticipate moving until late in June.  Again, I will keep everyone        

      posted on firm dates. 

 

As always, if you would like to volunteer, participate or just come and hang out call me at 515-669-8746 

IPVA Turkey Hunt  

The IPVA Turkey Hunt will be held April 25th-26th in the Hardin County area. Lunches will be provided and 

there will be coffee and donuts to start the day. There will be a volunteer for each hunter. If you are interested in 

participating in the April Turkey Hunt, please contact Kenny Lloyd at 515-570-1402. 

Attention  
 

Elections for the Board of Directors and Officers of Iowa Paralyzed Veterans of America will be held in  

September for FY 2015-2016.  If you are a member in good standing, would like to be considered for a  

position on the Board of Directors and wish to be included on the ballot, please contact Kim Gould at  

515-669-8746 or email your request to iowapvakim@yahoo.com by June 26, 2015. 

 

Per Iowa Paralyzed Veterans of America Election Policy and Procedures, ballots with be sent out to all  

members no later than August 15, 2015 along with a biography of all of the candidates and optional         

campaign letters. (Campaign letters will be limited to one page subject to appropriate editing by the       

Newsletter Editor and/or Election Committee Chair). Ballots must be returned by a mid-September date 

and counted prior to the September Board of Directors Meeting. 
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Contact the Iowa PVA Office at 515-277-4782 or 1-888-909-4782 

To purchase your raffle tickets! 


